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Dear Parent

St. Patrick’s Day

This year we plan to celebrate St. Patrick’s Day in school on Thursday 13th of March with a day of festivities and arts and crafts. Children should come to school dressed in green and the cost is £2 per child which will go towards the cost of the day. School will be closed on Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th of March for the St. Patrick’s Day holiday.

School Quiz Team

On Saturday last the school quiz teams were competing in the finals of the Credit Union quiz. The Under -11 team were victorious in the Tyrone and Fermanagh section and qualified for the All-Ireland Final, which will be held in the RDS in Dublin on the 6th April. 

After school clubs.

After school clubs will commence on Tuesday 11th of March. Indoor games club will be open to Primary 5, 6 and 7. The children will be take part in games such as volley ball or hockey, as well as pool, table tennis, and table football. Art club will also be held on Tuesday evening and will be open to children in Primary 3 and 4. Art club will cost £6 for the 6 weeks and will be restricted to a maximum of 12 children. Payment is required to secure a place.
P7 Retreat

The Primary 7 children from the parish will take part in a retreat in preparation for the sacrament of confirmation on Wednesday in the Parochial Hall. The cost is £6 per child and should be paid as soon as possible.

Confirmation

Confirmation will be celebrated on Friday 14th of March and we plan to have refreshments in the hall afterwards. The parent support group will be organising the events in the hall and are holding a meeting in school on Friday 7th at 1pm for those willing to assist. If you can’t make the meeting and are available to help out in the hall please contact the school secretary or Roisin Donnelly on 07818406943. Your help would be really appreciated. A photographer will be available in the hall on the night and if you wish to avail of his services please contact the school office. 

PSPC Programme.

The children from Aughnacloy Primary School will be visiting the school on Monday to continue the PCSP cross-community programme with Speedwell.  . The school will also be visited by the PSNI. 

World Book Day

We are celebrating World Book Day on Thursday and every year the children get great fun out of dressing up as some of their favourite characters. Photographs of the children reading in unusual places need to be in school tomorrow. Children can also bring in books if they want to take part in a book swap.

Yours sincerely

Seamus McCreesh

Seamus McCreesh

